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31/5/2022 

The Rivers Secondary College Roadshow 
Bringing the College Experience to Year 5 Students Across the Region 

 
Teachers from The Rivers Secondary College’s three campuses (Kadina, Lismore 
and Richmond River) are visiting primary schools in the area to give Year 5 students 
a taste of our local public high schools. Rosebank students have been invited to 
join the session at Lismore Heights PS on Wednesday 8th June 2022 at 12.30pm to 
2.30pm. Students will return to school in time for the school bus run. 
 
A staff member will be attending and can provide student transport for four 
students only, with parental approval. We will need one parent volunteer to help 
with transport. 
 
If you would like your child to attend, please indicate on the consent form below. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Juantia Thomson 
Principal Rosebank Public School   

http://www.rosebank-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


31/05/2022   

The Rivers College Roadshow 2022: Consent Form 
Wednesday 8 June 2022 12:30pm – 2:30pm. 

 
Please check all appropriate boxes below to indicate your agreement/consent: 
 
   
  I give consent for my child ______________________________________ (print 

child’s name) to attend The Rivers College Roadshow on Wednesday 8 June 
2022 at Lismore Heights Public School.  
  
I will collect my child from Rosebank Public School at midday and transport 
them to Lismore Heights Public School and collect them at 2:30pm.  
  
I will provide my child with a packed lunch, full school uniform including hat 
and a water bottle.  
  
I understand that my child will receive medical treatment in the case of an 
emergency if needed whilst attending a school function.  
  
I require transport for my child. I give permission for my child to travel with a 
staff member from Rosebank Public School.  
 
I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance 
with any current NSW Health COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW 
Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and 
accept that there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst 
attending and participating at this event. I confirm that my child will not attend 
if displaying any symptoms of illness, and/or if directed to isolate under public 
health orders. 
 

  
 
Parent/Carer Name: ________________________________________________ (Please print) 
 
 
Parent/Carer’s Signature:  _____________________________ Date:  ____________________ 


